
AAMI Strata Title Landlord  
Insurance Policy 
Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement

This Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement has been provided to explain a new limitation to cover 
that should be read together with and will form part of your AAMI Strata Title Landlord Insurance Policy 
– Product Disclosure Statement (“your Policy”) - completed 31 July 2006).

The following section replaces the sentence, “We will not pay for the first four consecutive weeks your 
tenant is in default” on page 31 of your Policy.  

We will not pay for:

the first four consecutive weeks your tenant is in default,

loss of rent directly or indirectly caused by, arising from or connected with a human pandemic, 
epidemic or any other outbreak of infectious disease declared by any government, statutory or 
regulatory authority.

This Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement was completed on 17 May 2007.

Questions? 
If you have any questions, please contact us on: 

Ph: 13 22 44
www.aami.com.au
AAMI Customer Comment Line 1300 360 361
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